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Bringing in the Sheaves 
WHAT does ‘bringing in the Sheaves’ actually mean?  Well sheaves 

are bundles of wheat and this is how wheat used to be gathered.  

Therefore it means bringing in the Harvest.  This Tuesday  children in 

years 3—6  will be celebrating  Harvest time at St Matthews Church.  

We are also asking that you help us help others  who are not so 

fortunate by bringing in your harvest donations.   Suggestions of what 

to bring are on the list on the left.  We are grateful to any parents who 

are able to walk to and from church with us.  The infant children will be 

having their own harvest celebration at school during next week. 

Year 6 Super Citizens 
DO YOU know what 

you should do if a 

dog runs up to you 

in the park?  This 

was just one of the 

things that Year 6 

children learnt when 

they attended the 

Junior Citizen 

workshop this week.  The workshop taught them a wide 

range of skills including fire safety, first aid, stranger 

danger and how to make a 999 call.   They all should 

now be better citizens.   In case you are wondering 

what the answer to the dog situation is—you should 

stand still with your arms folded across your chest! 

Mud, mud, glorious mud! 
COOKING up some great mud 

pies our new reception children 

have really enjoyed  making use 

of the new furniture in our mud 

kitchen.  The kitchen allows 

them to develop their social 

skills and imaginations as they 

take it in turns and invite their 

friends to their mud tea parties.  

Think... Safety first 

WE would kindly like to remind 

parents that when dropping off or 

collecting from school to please be 

extra careful .  We want to keep all our 

children safe.  Could we also ask that when  

you are parking that you consider our  

neighbours and refrain from parking in or  

over driveways. Thank you. 

PE Kits 

THANK you to those of you who have 

donated any spare PE Kits. We are still in 

need of spares.  If you are able to donate 

any that is clean and in a reasonable 

condition we would be very grateful. 




